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Dear Members 
 
The Committee would like to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and 
New Year. 
 
It has been a difficult year for everyone and I would like to thank all the  
Members of the Committee for everything they have done   enable us 
all to meet up via Zoom Meetings.  A special thank you to Britt!  We 
shall continue using Zoom until it is safe for us all to meet again  in the 
Barn Hall. 
 
MVQ held a very successful and enjoyable zoom workshop with Gillian 
Travis.   The subject was Indian ladies.  See overleaf for Sue Waters 
completed mini quilt. 
 
On Thursday we had our Christmas Party.  We had 34 participants4 of 
whom were visitors.  We had quizzes, sewing,  and poems and I hope 
everyone enjoyed it. 
 
We were unable to judge the earth Challenge but members held up 
their work which was wonderful and inspiring and we will display these 
at our Exhibition in September 2021. We also announced our next 
Challenge to celebrate 40 Years of Mole Valley Quilters.                    
The challenge is ‘Ruby’ and all the details are included with this email 
on a separate sheet and also on the website. 
 
Our Meeting in January (Thursday 7th) is a talk by Jenny Barlow on the 
History of Quilts.  We look forward to seeing  you all then.  No excuse 
for bad weather!! 
 
I wish you all a very peaceful Christmas and New Year and better 
things for 2021. 
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More Earth Challenges, examples of our sewing evening, with thanks to 
Katherine, and the two Christmas poems. 

Indian Ladies—Sue Waters 
Workshop with  Gillian Travis 


